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From: Richard <richard.mntvw@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2025 11:01:53 AM

To: Public Comment <publiccomment@losaltosca.gov>

Subject: Joint Session Historical and Planning Commissions, February 6, 2025

I am writing to express my support for the Main Library Courtyard project. Fully funded from
private donations, the expansion can be completed at no cost to the City or the Santa Clara
County Library District. The completed facility will provide much-needed public space,
including additional meeting and program areas, to better serve our community's growing
needs. This presents a step toward improving access to resources and opportunities for all
residents.

Best,
Richard



